
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 157 
of the Local Government Act 2002 that Waitomo 
District Council has reviewed the Trade Waste 
Bylaw 2006.

The reviewed bylaw will come into operation on 
September 1, 2011.

A copy of the reviewed Trade Waste Bylaw may 
be inspected free of charge at the Waitomo 
District Council office, Queen St, Te Kuiti or ob-
tained from the Council on payment of the fee as 
contained in Councils Fees and Charges Manual.

It can also be viewed on Councils
website www.waitomo.govt.nz

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive
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